
From:

Subject: C15-2018-0004, 4303 Victory Dr POSTPONEMENT REQUEST
Date: Monday, January 08, 2018 9:41:15 AM

Dear Ms. Heldenfels,
We live at 2109 Fort View Road and are requesting a postponement on the BOA hearing for this case to allow neighbors to communicate
 concerns and understand how these variances will affect us.
Thank you,
Mary Lovell & Richard Llewellyn
ph 512.282.2818

BCC to Ms. Meade

H06/16



H06/17



From:

Subject: C15-2018-0004 Postponement Request
Date: Friday, January 05, 2018 1:30:53 PM

Leane,

Good afternoon. Pardon the interruption, but we are still getting answers to Austin Energy, and so
 we need a postponement of the Victory Medical case, C15-2018-0004. Would you please help us
 with this? Thank you in advance for your assistance, and please let me know if you need anything.

Best,
Micah

Micah J. King
Attorney

HUSCH BLACKWELL LLP
111 Congress Avenue, Suite 1400
Austin, TX 78701-4093
Direct:  512.370.3468

H06/18




